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REPORT OF THE Vice-President
(University Affairs)

Submitted for 2021-11-25
For the period of 2021-11-11 to 2021-11-25

Projects
● Anti-Bill 2

○ Working with McGill Coalition Against Bill 2, UGE, and Queer McGill
○ Statement released on Wednesday, November 17th

■ Big thank you to the Coalition, UGE, QM, and Councillor Coussa
○ Tabling over coming weeks
○ Helping to coordinate materials (buttons, pamphlets)

● Period product pickup program for individuals who need larger quantities of products rather than
just the occasional product

○ Launched yesterday, already over 100 orders (!!!)

Meetings
● Senate Ad Hoc Advisory Committee on COVID Academic Planning and Policies (weekly meeting

Friday mornings)
○ Ongoing discussions about instructor and student accommodations

● Check-in with Dean of Students (15 November 2021)
● Library Improvement Fund Committee Meeting (17 November 2021)
● Meeting with SSMU translator about the Bill 2 Statement (17 November 2021)
● Check-in with Indigenous Affairs Commissioner (18 November 2021)
● Anti-Bill 2 Coalition meeting (18 November 2021)
● SSMU/PGSS/MCSS/MACES weekly COVID check-in (19, 25 November 2021)

○ Questions about on-campus rapid testing
○ Concerns about rising cases, concern for increase after holidays/travel

● Committee on Student Services (CSS) (22 November 2021)
● Check-in with VP External about Bill 21 (23 November 2021)
● SSMU/Professor Labeau check-in (24 November 2021)
● Check-in with VP External about 5 Year plan (24 November 2021)
● Check-in with  Student Rights Researcher and Advocacy Commissioner (SRRAC)

(24 November 2021)
● Monthly Human Resources check-in (24 November 2021)

Report: Vice-President (University Affairs) 25 November 2021 Page 1



Office of the Vice-President (University Affairs) | Bureau du Vice-Présidente (Affaires Universitaires)
Tel: (514) 398-6798 | Fax: (514) 398-7490 | ua@ssmu.ca
3600 McTavish St., Suite 1200, Montréal, QC, H3A 0G3
Located on Haudenosaunee and Anishinaabe, traditional territories

Governance
● Senate Caucus (weekly, Tuesdays 6-7 pm)
● SSMU Board of Directors (18 November 2021)
● Senate (17 November 2021)
● Interviewed candidates for Student Rights Researcher and Advocacy Commissioner (SRRAC) role
● Daycare Board of Directors (24 November 2021)
● Interviewed candidate for Indigenous Affairs Commissioner (25 November 2021)

Advocacy
● Assisted Anti Bill 21 Coalition with flyering at Y Intersection (19 November 2021)
● Assisting Bill 2 Coalition
● Assisting individual students with OSD concerns
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